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Department of Arizona Chaplain – Rhonda Follett          

 

I would like to first thank you all for the prayers and beautiful cards of encouragement 

during my surgery and now recovery.  

 

It will take time to recover the full feeling in my body and especially my hands.  So please 

bear with me a while longer.  I am working on the Chaplain Reports and will hopefully 

have a full report of September, October and November ready for the next Pin 

Points.    Cards will be going out this month. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Thank you President Sheila Eiler and all Department Officers. 

  

 

 

DISTRICT CORNER 



  



  



  



  

 



  

  



  

 



  

 



  



 

 





 

 



 

  

 



  

 



  

 

   



 

MENTORING FOR LEADERSHIP – CHAIRPERSON REBA 

DERMODY     Email:  rebadermody@cox.net 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 

 



  



  

  



 

  

 



  

 



 

 



 

•  
 
 

 


